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MEMORANDUM 
UMTS No. 2004-12 * 
FOR/TO : ALL OFFICIALS AND EMPLOYEES 

DENR Central Office 

FROM THE UNDERSECRETARY 
Management and Technical Services 

SUaJECT : DONATIONS FOR THE VICTIMS OF FLASH FLOODS 
IN THE PROVINCES OF NUEVA ECIJA, AURORA, 
AND QUEZON ; u M  / *-* yo-

DATE 02December 2004 

The recent typhoons that resulted in the flooding of several provinces of 
Regions 111 and lV affected thousands of our fellowmen, leaving them 
homeless and without basic provisions. 

Last year, we reached out to the victims of the landslide in Tacloban and 
CARAGA through our regional offices. Let us  once again extend our 
generous assistance to the victims of the recent calamities. Your help -
in cash or in kind -will go a long way in giving them courage and hope in 
this time of grief. 

Please send your donations to the Personnel Division. We will forward 
these in bulk to the victims through our regional offices. 

More than ever, Christmas is the best time of the year to show our 
compassion for those who are suffering. We are counting on your 
generosity. 
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Let's Go Green 


